January 25, 1989

Bill Nittler
Box 824
Mancos, CO 81328

Dear Bill:

This will certify that at 12:39 and 12:40AM on January 23,
1989, we did indeed broadcast as per your letter. We're
very pleased you picked us up and even more pleased with
your letter.

Our signal is 1000 watts directional at night on 1350
Kilohertz. You are probably right in your assumption on
the interference, since our directional protection is for
the stations south of us.

Thanks for your letter.

Yours truly,

Mg Communications Corp.
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